
Select Committee 
on South Bay Arrivals

• First meeting- April 2016

• Concluded work - November 2016

Ad Hoc Committee on 
South Flow Arrivals

• Authorized by City of San José on October 3, 
2017 

• November 17, 2017 – May 18, 2018
• Final Documents to FAA – May 22, 2018 
• FAA Interim Response – Feb. 15, 2019
• FAA Response – May 20, 2019

https://www.flysanjose.com/sites/default/files/commission/Ad%20Hoc%20Advisory%20Committee%20Final%20Report.pdf
https://www.flysanjose.com/sites/default/files/commission/SJC%20Ad%20Hoc%20Interim%20Response_submitted%20Feb%2014%202019.pdf
https://www.flysanjose.com/sites/default/files/commission/FAA%20Response%20May%202019%20SJC%20Ad%20Hoc.pdf

